
Cameron's Corner

Important
Dates

December

Division 5B

December 1, 2020
Early Bird Deadline

February 20, 2021
Spring Rally

March 19-21, 2021
DCON (Gatlinburg, TN)

cameron@ktkey.org

@div5b

Hey, Division 5B! I hope everyone is well.
Feel free to contact me at any time

through email or Instagram. I would love
to hear about what your club has been

working on and if I can assist in any way. I
will be hosting our divisional Spring Rally

on February 20, 2021, so please try your
best to keep that date open. Time and
location are still in the works so keep a

lookout for those in my next newsletter as
well as through email.



It is important that I find someone to take
my place as Lieutenant Governor after my

term ends. If you or someone you know may
be interested in running, I would love to talk
about the position! I highly encourage every
one of you to look into running and reach

out to me or your advisor. Candidates will be
expected to give a short speech at our

divisional Spring Rally about why they
would be the best fit as the next LTG.

Chosen delegates will take a vote and later it
will be announced who the next LTG will be!

Another thing to be thinking about
is running for a District position.

Running for District office is a little
bit different than running for LTG.

It is recommended that you seek
endorsement at Spring Rally, but is

not required. If you choose to ask for
endorsement, you will then be asked
to give a short speech about why you

deserve endorsement.  

Running for LTG

 District Office 


